King Edward VI Grammar School

Broomfield Road, Chelmsford, Essex, CM1 3SX

Tel: (01245) 353510

E-mail: office@kegs.org.uk Website: www.kegs.org.uk

Headteacher: Mr T P Carter MA MBA NPQH



11 May 2021

Dear Parents & Carers of Year 5 boys,

KEGS Virtual Open Day and possible tours of the school - Summer 2021

I hope that this letter finds you and your families well.

During the spring and summer terms we normally hold tours of KEGS for Year 5 boys (and their parents/carers) who are interested in taking the 11+ test in September, and a possible place at KEGS the following year. This year, however, the lockdown has meant that the spring series of tours could not take place and there still remains a little uncertainty about summer tours.

We have therefore put together a Virtual Open Day for 2021 which has just been published on our website www.kegs.org.uk You will find a host of information about the school including the 11+ exam, the admissions process, the curriculum at KEGS, the facilities we offer and a frequently asked questions section, along with videos from myself, and from our Head of Year 7, Matthew Wagstaff. If you would like to find out what KEGS can offer your son please do take a look.

We have also reserved a number of dates for possible in-person open events during late June and early July and details of these are on the virtual open day webpage too. These are of course subject to covid restrictions, change, or cancellation. If we are able to go ahead, places will be available to book online via our website, and we will inform you of the details in due course via your primary school.

In the meantime I hope that you find our Virtual Open Day both interesting and informative and very much look forward to welcoming you to KEGS in person should the situation allow.

With very best wishes,

TP. Carter.

Tom Carter

Headteacher
King Edward VI Grammar School
Chelmsford







